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Hi everyone!
I was hoping that we would be able to have our luncheon meeting in May, but that is not going to be possible as things are
not opening as soon as I had hoped. I want to tell you that I have thoroughly enjoyed being your President for the past 2
years! We had some real adventures but came through them all with flying colors!
 
I want to thank the BOARD for their work.  I so appreciate everyone, not just doing their jobs well, but excelling at their
jobs. This made my job much easier!!! So thanks to:
Lisa Koiner -1st VP | Carolyn McLeod-2nd VP | Ann Schmidt and Pat Flatt - Recording Secretary | Joyce Garrison-
Corresponding Secretary | Melinda Charbonnet-Treasurer | Sally Timmons- Parliamentarian | Ernestine Shugart-
Federation Counselor.
HATS OFF to all of you with my sincere thanks! We are a better organization because of your conscientious work!
 
A huge thank you to all the committees and the ladies that gave of their time to Chair a committee. Chairing any
committee is time consuming and requires dedication. These ladies have excelled for 2 years, adapting to new
circumstances, working, and dealing with whatever came their way! The club is flourishing because of your dedication! So
a huge thank you to: 
AUDIT- Diane Schumann | BUDGET-Melinda Charbonnet | CIVIC COMMUNITY- Mary Moore and Betty Cure |
CLUBHOUSE- Linda Somervill | COMMUNICATIONS/ NEWSLETTER/HCNEWS- Lori Kaspar, Cathey Briscoe, Cynthia
Gookins | CONSTITUTION/BYLAWS- Bobbie Brownlee, Ann Schmidt, Joyce Vardeman | COURTESY- Bobbie Fallin |
PHOTOGRAPHER- Pat Flatt, Janie Lewis, Peg Harding | LEGISLATION- Carolyn McLeod | M D ANDERSON- Diane Miles
| MEMBERSHIP- Pat Flatt | NOMINATING-  Linda Somervill | SCHOLARSHIP -Lori Kaspar, | TELEPHONE- Susie
Lambeth | WAYS AND MEANS-  Cathey Briscoe and Pat Flatt | YEARBOOK AND PROGRAMS- Lisa Koiner. 
Thank you, as well, to ALL the ladies who worked on these committees. All of us appreciate your hard work! 
 
We have been BLESSED to welcome 15 new members during the past 2 years. We are glad you are here and are looking
forward to working together for many years to come.
 
I miss seeing all of you and look forward to September when we can get back together and enjoy something called normal!
I am looking forward to the next 2 years. It always amazes me to think about how long this club has been an important part
of life in Granbury! We are an active, productive, and relevant organization after 123 years. May the next 123 years be
equally relevant!
 
We all welcome the new board! Because we are not meeting in May, there will be no “swearing in,” but they will assume
their duties the 2nd week in May as usual. If called upon, please give them the help they need. Committees will need to be
filled, so please say yes, if you are called upon.
 
 
HOPE TO BE ABLE TO SEE YOU ALL SOON!
LOVE AND HUGS TO EVERYONE! Don’t forget to mail your dues of $100 to:

WOMAN’S WEDNESDAY CLUB
PO BOX 1852

GRANBURY, TEXAS 76048

A Message from the President
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Cheryl Troxel, President
817-994-0897 | cltroxel@windstream.net



Dear WWC Members,
 

It is hard to believe how fast this year has flown! Since the May
meeting has been cancelled, I wanted to remind you that dues for
WWC are due by May 6, 2020.  Please put a check in the mail for
$100, and make the check payable to Woman's Wednesday Club. 

 
Mail it to:

Woman's Wednesday Club
P.O. Box 1852

Granbury,  TX  76048
 

If you have any expenses that need to be paid, please submit these
to me immediately via the PO Box.  In anticipation of  the new

Treasurer (Diann Lewis), I would like to have everything in order
for her by the end of the month.  

 
Thank you so much for your help.  

 
Sincerely,
Melinda

DUES
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YEARBOOK CONTENT
YEARBOOK COVER
OUTSTANDING FEDERATION PROGRAM 
OUTSTANDING CLUB PROGRAM
TFWC M D ANDERSON CANCER CENTER
TEXAS WOMEN’S LIBRARY 
TEXAS HERITAGE :HISTORICAL PEOPLE
TEXAS HERITAGE: HISTORICAL PLACES
SCHOLARSHIPS 
DOLLARS FOR DELEGATES 
FUNDRAISING AND DEVELOPMENT 
LEGISLATION AND PUBLIC POLICY 
LEADERSHIP 
COMMUNICATIONS AND PUBLIC RELATIONS 
PUBLIC ISSUES 
INTERNATIONAL OUTREACH
HOME LIFE
EDUCATION 
CONSERVATION 
ART
GFWC JUNIOR’S SPECIAL PROJECT:ADVOCATES FOR CHILDREN
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AWARENESS AND PREVENTION 
MEMBERSHIP

Awards Won at the Pioneer District Convention Spring 2020
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We earned 23 first place awards in the following categories:



Civic Community
Brigitte Eichler Chairman
Kathy Preissinger
Pat Flatt

Communications/Newsletter
Cathey Briscoe Chairman
Cynthia Gookins

Legislation
Carolyn McLeod Chairman
Ernetine Shugart

Courtesy
Joyce Vardeman Chairman

Constitution/Bylaws
Michelle Davis Chairman
Lori Kaspar
Bobbie Brownlee

Budget
Diann Lewis Chairman
Melinda Charbonnet
Cathey Briscoe
Janet Lell
Cheryl Troxel

Audit
Donna Campbell Chairman
Dora Moffitt

Clubhouse
Linda Somervill Chairman
Peg Harding
Mary Lynn Martin
Ernestine Shugart

Photographer
Cynthia Gookins Chairman

Telephone
Doris Wisdom Chairman
Shirley Capps
Susie Lambeth
Jackie Gilbert
Joyce Garrison
Tommie Hicks

Scholarships
Lori Kaspar Chairman
Sally Timmons
Cheryl Patterson
Janie Lewis
Chole Steinhagen

New Committees
Yearbook/Programs

Melinda Charbonnet Chairman
Ellen Tennison
Nancy Priddy
Donna Campbell
Jonnie Gaffin
Francine Raper
Jackie Gilbert

Membership
Donna Roessler Chairman
Linda Frost
Melinda Charbonnet
Cathey Briscoe

Ways and Means
Janet Lell Co-Chairman
Patsy Hurd Co-Chairman
Ellen Tennison
Lula Pope-Tidwell
Tammy Anderson
Michelle Davis
Cheryl Troxel
Linda Frost
Donna Roessler
Donna Campbell
Linda Bush
Janie Lewis
Cynthia Gookins

Hospitality
Tommie Hicks Co-Chairman
Betty Cure Co-Chairman
Marian Winslow
J.J. Mainord
Bobby Fallin
Kay Crain
Robin Echols
Diane Schumann
Joyce Garrison
Janie Lewis

Social
Tammy Anderson Co-Chairman
Cynthia Gookins Co-Chairman
Joyce Vardeman
Linda Bush
Diana Boucher
Lula Pope-Tidwell
Donna Campbell
Patsy Newsom



Notes

Ladies, please don't forget to MAIL IN your $100 for dues.
Send dues to:

Woman's Wednesday Club
PO Box 1852

Granbury, TX 76048

Cathy Weeks has been nominated for membership and attended our
March meeting. Please watch your email for a link to an anonymous

voting system regarding her membership.
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